
From: Aarhus Punto Focal < >  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 12:06 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; SG de Relaciones Internacionales 
MITECO < >; Martin Fernandez Diez-Picazo >; Antonio Nieto 
Magro < > 
Cc: rep.ginebraoi [MAEC] < > 
Subject: RE: PRE/ACCC/C/2022/195 (Spain) - open session on preliminary admissibility at the 
Committee's 79th meeting (Geneva, 13-16 June 2023) 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
Please find attached a copy of the statement we will be delivering tomorrow at the hearing 
regarding admissibility of case PRE/ACCC/C/2022/195. 
 
We look forward to receiving the connection details for the virtual meeting. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Jaime L. Fraile Jiménez de Muñana 
Area manager, Community Affairs. 
Underdirectorate for International Affairs 
Ministry for Ecological Transition and Demographic Challenge 
SPAIN 
Phone:   
 
 
 




